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From: "Rob Boner" <robboner@myway.com>
To: <mhfl @nrc.gov>
Date: 3/14/06 4:03PM

Mike, Attached is a letter regarding the Exxon license meeting schedulefor tomorrow. We have still not
heard from Exxon. Frankly, we wouldappreciate a little more cooperation from them. Sincerelygb
BonerBoner Bros. PartnershipP.O. Box 872Douglas, WY 8263363

No banners. No pop-ups. No kidding.
Make My Way your home on the Web - http://www.myway.com

CC: <tracyb~netcommander.com>, <Dan.E.Burnham@ExxonMobil.com>,
<Lou.Milleremfgenv.com>, <dan~lonabaugh.com>
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Boner Bros. Partnership
P. 0. Box 872

Douglas, WY 82633

March 14, 2006

Via e-mail only

Mr. Myron Fliegel
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Two White Flint Building, Room T-8C1
11545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852

Re:ExxonMobil Highland license, Docket 40-8102

Mr Fliegel:

I represent Boner Bros. Partnership which owns property bordering Exxon's Highland
uranium mine. We have been verbally notified by Exxon's agent, Lou Miller of MFG,
Inc., that a plume from Exxon's tailings pond has potentially impacted our property in
Section 27, Tn 36N, Rg 72W, in Converse Co. Wyoming. Boner Bros. had requested
that Exxon negotiate an MOU with Boner Bros. regarding pre-access agreement
conditions prior to the meeting scheduled March 15, 2005. To date we have not been
contacted by Exxon.

The purpose of this letter is two fold. First is to reiterate that Boner Bros. is strongly
opposed to the termination of Exxon's license, or any action to lessen Exxon's
reclamation requirements, at this point in time. Secondly, Boner Bros. respectfully
requests that the bonding requirements of this license be reviewed to determine if the
coverage is sufficient to provide for costs associated with assessment and restoration this
potential plume.

Sincerely,

Rob Boner (Partner)
Boner Bros. Partnership


